
EACP Committee 

From: 	 Ashley O'Colmain <ashley@mauihuliaufoundation.org> 
Sent: 	 Friday, May 10, 2019 2:32 PM 
To: 	 EACP Committee 
Subject: 	 Re: RESTRICTING THE USE AND SALE OF SINGLE-USE PLASTIC DISPOSABLE FOODWARE (EACP- 16) 

Hi, 

Here is Gretchen's info 

West Maui Green Cycle, Co‐founder 
pmb #344 5095 Napilihau st 109b lahaina 

On Wed, May 8, 2019, 12:42 PM Ashley O'Colmain <ashley@mauihuliaufoundation.org> wrote: 
Aloha, 

I would be happy to be present at the committee meeting on May 14th to help clarify any questions and present my 
experience and expertise around the use of compostable products. I would love to have a phone conversation to go 
over any details that you think would be helpful in presenting such as price comparisons. 

Here is the spreadsheet we updated in Feb that may be useful to show the wide availability of compostable products 
already on island and the prices that are available in store. I can also send a formatted for print PDF version of this. 

We also provide this flyer to vendors to help them source compostable products. I am not sure if these resources are 
helpful in this stage of discussion or not but I will be happy to be there to answer any questions about them. Thank you 
for including me in this discussion. 
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Mahalo, 
Ashley O'Colmain 
Huliau Green Events 
Program Director 
ashley@mauihuliaufoundation.org  
808‐777‐8598  
www.mauihuliaufoundation.org  
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